August 19, 2020

Bill Pease, President Town of Discovery Bay Community Services District 1800 Willow Lake Road Discovery Bay, CA 94505

## Dear President Pease:

As we have discussed, I will be relocating out of state next month. I would like to confirm that I will be resigning my position with the Town of Discovery Bay Board of Directors effective September 3, 2020.

I appreciate all years that I have had the opportunity to work with the Board on the important issues facing our community. The Board and staff are great people to work with and I firmly believe that we have made significant strides in improving Discovery Bay.

It has been an honor to serve this wonderful community. I feel confident that the Town of Discovery Bay is in good hands and can look forward to great things in the future.

Sincerely,

Robert Leete, Director

Town of Discovery Bay CSD